
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 
Friday 13th January, 2023 

 
Happy New Year everyone and welcome back! We hope you all enjoyed a restful and joyful    
Christmas break with your family and friends.  
 
The children have returned full of enthusiasm and energy for the new term, and we have lots to 
look forward to over the coming weeks; including celebrating Chinese New Year, participating in 
various exciting sporting events and our county music festival.  
 
Towards the end of the term, we look forward to meeting all of you in the parent-teacher       
consultations to share and celebrate the successes and progress of the children.  
 
Here's to a wonderful start to 2023! 

Online Safety 
 

Last week we held an assembly promoting online safety and introduced the children to              
Vodaphone's Digital Parenting magazine.  We sent paper copies out to all our KS2 children to take 
home for further information. 
 
Please can our KS1 and EYFS parents who won't didn’t receive a paper copy please click the link    
below to take a look. 
 

https://www.vodafone.co.uk/cs/groups/public/documents/document/
vodafone_digital_parenting.pdf 

 
Parking  

 
Please can we remind parents and carers about parking considerately, not near junctions, on the 
zig zag lines  or over residents driveways. Many thanks. 

 
Basket Ball News 

 
On Wednesday, our newly-formed Basketball Team participated in 
the first of three fixtures at Helston Community College.  After 
some brilliant coaching by Mr Studd, the team magnificently beat 
Mullion Primary by loads of points to nil. Everyone played          
exceptionally well and are looking forward to the following two 
fixtures. We are very proud of all the players for their            
efforts.  Well done everybody! 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

Universal Infant Free School Meals - School Menu Change 
 

On Thursday 19th January 2023, there will be a change of menu 
- the kitchen will be serving an American themed lunch of hotdogs 
and fries.  We would be grateful if your child intends to take their 
Free School Meal entitlement at any time during this  academic 
year that, if at all possible, they take a meal on this day, as this is 
the date the Government calculates the funding our school         
receives. On Friday 20th January 2023 the kitchen will be serving 
homemade meatballs and sauce. On the following week there will 
also be a menu change due to us celebrating Chinese New Year, 
please await further information.  

https://www.vodafone.co.uk/cs/groups/public/documents/document/vodafone_digital_parenting.pdf
https://www.vodafone.co.uk/cs/groups/public/documents/document/vodafone_digital_parenting.pdf


Weekly Attendance 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On return, our school menu will be on WEEK 2 

The            
expected      
percentage 
attendance 
for a child is 
96%.  Let’s 
see if each 
class can aim 
for this or 
above! 

Date Event 

Thursday 26th January Chinese New Year Lunch 

13th - 17th February  HALF TERM 

Monday 20th February  INSET DAY 

3rd - 14th April EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Monday 17th April First day of Summer Term 

Monday 1st May  Bank Holiday 

Friday 5th May  Flora Day 

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday 

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 
 
Please see the link below to register for an upcoming webinar from Role Models (use this link to 
view their website), that we have been asked to share with you. This is a company that deliver 
online training to children and their parents. We are interested to hear if you do attend and find 
them useful so we can continue to share future webinars with our school community. 
How to Develop Confidence in Children, delivered by a company called Role Models 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/1316715349098/WN_sH5PwupeSeChzFQb01eF5g 

One of the biggest gifts we can give our children is confidence. Throughout their childhood,      
children are building their internal picture of how they view themselves; their self-esteem,            
self-efficacy and mindset are being shaped. What can we do to positively impact these important 
life skills? 
Testimonial:The organisation Role Models are experts in character education, providing useful tips 
for parents and courses online and in person for children. They give children the tools they need 
to overcome challenges and believe in themselves, so they can face the future with confidence. 
 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 

Sunbeams 94.5 0 

Stars 98.1 0 

1KB 100 2 
1HH/BM 98.7 4 

2KJ 94.3 3 

2NE 99.3 5 

3KD 98.6 5 

3SG/PL 99 0 

4SC 97.4 8 
4SR 98.8 1 

5RG/HH 93.9 0 

5CW 96 2 

6KH 95 5 

6DF 92.7 2 

Whole 

School 

Total 

96.5% 

https://www.rolemodels.me/
https://www.rolemodels.me/
https://app7.campus-site.com/public/e/click/C01fAb3VcnAHkbrJ7XY0Wg/CIUToqNj30l-1UcyLlul-g

